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June 10, 2010

Stephanie Lovejoy Hamilton
Conservation Services Group
40 Washington Street
Westborough, MA 01581

Re: DE 10-156, Conservation Services Group’s Certification Application
Pursuant to RSA 362-F on behalf of Princeton Crossing L. P.
Request for Additional Information

Dear Ms. Hamilton:

On June 2, 2010, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (Commission)
received an application from Conservation Services Group on behalf of Princeton
Crossing L. P. (Princeton Crossing) requesting certification for the Princeton Properties
photovoltaic facility as a Class II renewable energy source pursuant to RSA 362-F, New
Hampshire’s Renewable Portfolio Standard law. Staff has reviewed your application and
has noted the following items that must be addressed before your application is
considered complete:

1.) Section II of your application identifies one 3,524 kilowatt (kW) photovoltaic
facility located at 12 Heritage Drive, Salem, Massachusetts. However, the
interconnection agreement lists 17 facilities, one of which is a 3.84 kW facility
that is also located at 12 Heritage Drive, Salem Massachusetts. Does Princeton
Crossing wish to certify only one facility or all 17 facilities listed in the
interconnection agreement? If Princeton Crossing wants to certify all of the
facilities, does it also request aggregator status pursuant to N.H. Code of
Administrative Rules Puc 2506?

2.) Attachment 1 of the interconnection agreement states that Massachusetts Electric
Company (MEC) will install new bidirectional power flow meters at each



location. Has MEC installed all of these meters? If so, please provide each
facility’s meter installation date.

3.) Have these facilities and the resulting aggregation been certified to receive
renewable energy certificates under another state’s renewable portfolio standard
program? If so, please provide support.

4.) Attachment 2 of the interconnection agreement states that MEC will temporarily
shut down the facilities before June 1, 2010 to test the anti-islanding protection of
the inverters. Has MEC completed such tests?

These items must be received by the Commission to complete your application.
Until such time as your application is complete, it will not be processed. If the requested
documentation is not provided within ten business days, your file will be closed without
prejudice. Please refer to docket number DE 10-156 in all future correspondence with
the Commission. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
My phone number is 603-271-2431 and my e-mail is maureen.reno@puc.nh.gov.

Sincerely,

Maureen L. Reno
Utility Analyst III

cc: Suzanne Amidon
Staff Attorney


